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Take a peek!Take A Peek:

Add a little bit of body text

*If we get rain this week and the area floods, we will 
need to postpone.

Mrs. Bartell is so excited to be our Spring GOTR 
Coach! Join today by clicking on the image above!

Happy Early Release 
Wednesday!

http://www.gotrcentralmichigan.org/register-now?fbclid=IwAR1inRbMl_yXOH9W51Qe8I6JQaaq75ScCRkghQp71FC2YDXBPgnZ242W3WY


 
Thank you to 
all who have 
contributed 
to the food 
drive! We 

will be 
collecting 

through the 
end of this 

week! There 
is still time to 

donate!



Thank You!

 
We have had such a generous 

amount of plastic water bottles 
donated that the art room is 

currently full and cannot take 
anymore right now. 

 
Thank you all for donating. 

 
Ms. Z.



March is Reading Month!

We would like to thank all our 

families and friends who 

attended Booknic!



Class Photographs:
Whole class pictures were 

rescheduled for the 18th. You 

can still order one if needed. 

Please see office for the order 

form.

All Pro Dads breakfast is this Friday, March 
15th! 

 at 7am  in the cafeteria 
 

We hope to see you there!











Renaissance Public School Academy students collaboratively created a 
thousand origami cranes to donate as a symbol of peace and hope. 
 
According to the ancient Japanese legend, anyone who folds a thousand 
paper cranes will be granted a wish. Students at Renaissance were told 
the story of Sadako, a Japanese girl who died of leukemia ten years after 
the atomic bomb. The story goes that Sadako, believing the Japanese 
legend, kept folding cranes until she passed away in 1995. There is a 
memorial statue of Sadako in Hiroshima, and to this day, people all over 
the world send origami cranes as an action for world peace. 
 
In response to this story, the students at Renaissance decided once they 
had made their thousand cranes, they would give them to a place in the 
community where people could enjoy their beauty and give hope.  

A Thousand Paper Cranes



Athletics
Girls Basketball: 
March 13, our “A” Team will travel to St. Mary in Big Rapids for a 
6:30pm game. 
 
March 14, our “A” Team will wrap up their regular season at home. 
They will play against St. Mary in a final push to be ready for the 
tournament. 
 
March 16: MMSL Tournament 
The league tournament will be held at Mackinaw Trail Middle School 
in Cadillac. The tournament will be begin at 10:30am.  The bus will 
leave the school at 8:45am.  The “A” Team Championship will be 
played at 10:30.  The “B” brackets will be announced as soon as all 
regular season games have been played.  Remember, all student- 
athletes will ride the bus to and from all events.  If you would like to 
transport your child from the event, an approved transportation 
waiver is required.  Please do not wait...have this done today. 
 
Banquet: 
The banquet date will be announced soon.  Check the website often 
for any new announcements. 
 
Senior Game Fundraiser: 
On May 2, there will be a fundraiser basketball game, featuring 8th 
grade student-athletes and their families!  The athletic department is 
excited about this event, as it promises to be a great way to send off 
our 8th grade student-athletes to bigger and better athletic prospects 
in their future.  It should be a ton of fun!  Check the website often for 
more details as they are worked out! 


